MEMORANDUM TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

June 6, 2005

Kathy L. Lyons-Burke, Senior Information Technology

Security Officer and Designated Approving Authority
Program Management, Policy Development and Analysis Staff
Office of Information Services

Arnold E. Levin, Director /RA/
Infrastructure and Computer Operations Division
Office of Information Services

REQUEST TO EXTEND EXISTING APPROVAL TO OPERATE AND
INTERIM ACCREDITATION FOR THE BROADBAND REMOTE
DESKTOP SYSTEM

The Broadband Remote Desktop (BRD) system is currently operating under an Interim
Approval of the NRC Designated Approving Authority (DAA) until June 30, 2005. The
Certification and Accreditation package has been submitted for your approval. We have
received your initial comments, however, it is anticipated that the time required for completion of
your review and our response to comments will require an extension of the interim
accreditation. Prior BRD interim extensions were granted for the following periods:
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July 28, 2004 to December 31, 2004
January 1, 2005 to February 28, 2005
March 1, 2005 to April 30, 2005

May 1, 2005 to June 30, 2005

| am asking that the Interim Approval to Operate for the BRD pilot be extended until August 31,
2005 so that the comments can be provided and incorporated into the security documentation
without interruption to the BRD pilot users. We will be working closely with you and the
PMAS/Computer Security Staff to ensure that all system security documentation is fully
compliant and completed in a timely manner.
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